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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Michael Gongora  
DATE: July  25, 2018
 

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION REGARDING THE REMOVAL OF THE PERMANENT BENCHES
NEAR THE LUMMUS PARK SIGN AS A PUBLIC SAFETY MEASURE.

ANALYSIS
Please place on the July 25 Commission agenda, a discussion regarding the removal of the
permanent benches near Lummus Park as a public safety measure. Please feel free to contact my
Aide Diana Fontani Martinez at ext 6722 for additional information.  

Legislative Tracking
Commissioner Michael Gongora
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